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What a busy and bustling half term it has been - we can’t quite believe where these last few weeks have 
gone! It has been full of so many fabulous learning opportunities and experiences and I am sure that some 
well-deserved rest this week is definitely on the cards for many of us. We are already looking forward to 
Autumn 2 and endeavour to keep you as up-to-date and informed as we possibly can with the ‘goings-on’ 
in school. Everyone here at Wimboldsley hopes you have a great week off - whatever your plans are - and 
we look forward to welcoming you back refreshed and ready to go on Tuesday 5th November.

H H H H H H H H H H THIS WEEK'S ROSETTE WINNERS  H H H H H H H H H H

SELF SMARTART SMART NATURE SMARTPEOPLE SMART MUSIC SMARTBODY SMART WORD SMARTNUMBER SMART GOLD ROSETTE

JACK H DYLAN B POPPY H WILL B JUDE L IMAAN S JACK B EMMI R-W ANYA HM

Football Stars
Yesterday, our Year 3/4 football team took part in an inter-schools tournament 
held at Middlewich High School. They played with such determination, skill and 
sportsmanship and ended in equal first position on points, but just missed out 
on the trophy due to goal  difference. A huge Well done!

School Photos
On 11th November Academy Photography will 
be in school to take both individual 
and sibling pictures. If you would like 
younger siblings to also be included 
please be in school by 8.45am.

Scholastic book fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair 
is back! We will be open 
21st, 22nd, 25th and 26th 
November after school for 
you to buy from a huge 
selection of books on display 
- perfect for Christmas 
presents! For every book 
purchased we, as a school, 
get funds to spend on books 
for our classrooms. 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 are looking forward to 
their trip to Tatton Park on Friday 8th November

Children In Need 
Friday 15th November

Pay £1 and come to school in non-uniform to 
help us raise funds for this fabulous cause.

KS2 CAROL CONCERT
Wednesday 18th December - 5.45pm  

Ticket information for KS1/EYFS performances 
will be sent out nearer the time)

Remembrance Day
Monday 11th November

Come to school dressed in RED with a donation 
of £1 towards this worthy cause - children will 

also get a ‘gift’ from the poppy box.

THANK YOU to the PTA and staff for hosting 
two fabulous Autumn Discos this week - the 

children had a wonderful time.
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CHRISTMASCHRISTMAS
FAIRFAIR

FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER
Bottle Tombola

Raffle
Class Stalls

Santa’s Grotto
Refreshments and Cakes

Lots of fun games and activities
and much, much more!

COME 
AND JOIN 

THE FESTIVE 
FUN


